
Faculty Position Announcement 

The Institute of Anthropology, National Tsing Hua University (NTHU) is seeking to 

fill a fulltime faculty position starting August 1, 2019. Rank is open and equal 

consideration will be given to all qualified applications. 

Specifically, the Institute seeks a cultural anthropologist preferably with 

research and teaching expertise in Southeast Asian studies. 

NTHU is located in Hsinchu City, Taiwan and is one of the most outstanding 

universities in East Asia. The university offers competitive salary and benefits 

as well as research subsidies to outstanding faculty members. For further 

information on the Institute and the University in general, please visit the 

following websites or contact the following person: 

Websites: http://www.anth.nthu.edu.tw/bin/home.php  

  http://www.nthu.edu.tw 

Ms.Hsieh (at the address listed below.) 

Application materials are due no later than December 31, 2018 and should be sent 

to: 

Prof. Tsang, Cheng-hwa , Director 

Institute of Anthropology, National Tsing Hua University 

101 Section 2, Kuang Fu Road, Hsin Chu, Taiwan 30013 

Application materials should include 7 copies for each of the following items 

except recommendation letters. (Please also send the electronic files of 

application materials to ioant@my.nthu.edu.tw.): 

1. A signed cover letter and Curriculum Vitae specifying the rank applied for as 

well as summarizing teaching experience and research interests. 

2. Photocopy of doctoral diploma and university certified doctoral transcripts. 

(The latter is only required of those who are applying for assistant 

professorship) 



3.Research interests & teaching philosophy. 

4. Syllabi for four courses that the applicant is prepared to teach. 

5. Ph.D. dissertation (for those who are applying for assistant professorship) and  

publications. If the dissertation and publications are in a language other than 

Chinese or English, an English or Chinese summary of appropriate length is 

required. 

6. Three recommendation letters to be sent directly by the letter writers to the 

above address. 

Applicants whose first language is not Chinese must assume the responsibility for 

acquiring a working-level proficiency in Chinese. 


